
BCE Veterans Day Celebration 
Friday, November 10th, 2017 

 
Mark your calendars for the annual BCE Veterans Day 

Assembly on Friday, November 10th at 9:00am. 
 

We will have a guest speaker, flag ceremony, and Patriotic music 
will be presented by our BCE Fifth Grade Students. 

 
Please invite your family members and friends who are Veterans or 

Active Duty members of the United States Military to attend this 
special event.  

Everyone please wear red, white, or blue! 
 

Veterans Day Video Tribute 
If you would like for your family member(s) to be included in the 

Veteran’s Day Video Tribute, please email the following information 
to bceveteransday@gmail.com  

 
1. Photo of the Family Member(s) - Limit to 3 photos per 

family 
2. Veteran or Active Duty Members Name 

3. Their Rank, Branch of Service, & Years of Service  
(Ex.: Lieutenant, ARMY, 1950-1960) 

4. Student’s Name & their Relationship to the Student 
5. Parent’s Name & Email 

 
All photos must be submitted by Friday, Nov. 3rd, 2017. 

If your family member was displayed in the video from last year 
you DO NOT need to email the information above.  

 
The Veterans Day Video Tribute will be displayed at the 

assembly. 
 

If you have any questions, please email 
bceveteransday@gmail.com 

We look forward to seeing everyone there!  


